
Procedure for submitting the proforma certificate for a sex worker who applies 
for an Aadhar card 

 

As per the letter received from NACO letter no.C-11011/10/2020-(NACO-TI) 
dt.02-06-2022 Order of Criminal Appeal No.(s).135/2010 of the Hon’ble Supreme 
Court of India’s dated 19-05-2022 regarding Aadhar Cards shall be issued to sex 
workers who are unable to produce proof of their residence.  The following steps are 
recommended by the Project Director, Kerala SACS- 

 A copy of the UIDAI-issued proforma certificate will be shared with all FSW TI 
projects, with a copy also posted on the Kerala SACS website. 

 It will be the responsibility of the TI project directors to recommend applicants 
who are eligible to apply for Aadhar cards which will be certified by Project 
Director, KSACS. 

 The proforma certificate shall be available on the official website of KSACS. 
 Regional workshops will be held in the third week of June 2022 with the support 

of the Police Department and the State Legal Service Authority to educate sex 
workers about their rights. 

 The designated officer authorized to submit the proforma certificate is The 
Project Director of the State AIDS Control Society (Dr.Ramesh. R, Project 
Director, email id- keralasacs@gmail.com, Ph.no-0471-2304882, 2303763) 

 

 

 


